
 

 

Charities and giving – What’s new 

 

Recent news and updates: 

 

• New educational video series on “Gifting and receipting” 

The Charities Directorate is pleased to announce that the first educational video of our new 
“Gifting and receipting” series is now available.  Learn about the types of donations for 
which registered charities and other qualified donees can issue a tax receipt, and the 
various rules on receipting. 

Watch the Gifting and receipting video on the Videos and recorded webinars for charities 
and donors webpage, or on the YouTube Channel for a better resolution. 

We will be uploading more videos in the series as they become available. 

 

http://www.cra-arc.gc.ca/vdgllry/chrts-gvng/gftrcv-eng.html?clp=chrts-gvng/gftrcv-101-eng&fmt=mp4&utm_source=charities&utm_medium=eml
http://www.cra-arc.gc.ca/vdgllry/chrts-gvng/gftrcv-eng.html?clp=chrts-gvng/gftrcv-101-eng&fmt=mp4&utm_source=charities&utm_medium=eml
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Mll_xOG9I94&utm_source=charities&utm_medium=eml

